From: Cook, Gwen [Gwen.Cook@mecklenburgcountync.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2009 6:54 PM
To: Cataldo, Michael A.

Subject: RE: 2009-064 EQV Development, LLC
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Park and Recreation has no comments. This property is separated from McAlpine Creek Greenway by
other private parcels.

Gwen

Gwen Cook, rLA

Greenway Planner
Mecklenburg County Park and Recreation
704.432.1570

“Life is what happens outside your car”
..GO THE GREENWAY




